Member Newsletter

Is this email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.

Friday October 7 th





2023 Changes



Membership Renewal

Effective for your 2023 membership renewal, The Harvest Golf Club has made the decision; all correspondence will be sent electronically also using SignNow for your application. This will make sure that renewal package information will reach you irrespective of your location.

Historically, THGC has sent membership renewals via traditional mail. We believe this platform will modernize and simplify your renewal process, and hopefully, to your convenience. This will eliminate the possibility of long delays in reception that some of you may have previously experienced, also making sure anyone leaving early to travel south for the winter will have complete access to the renewal package for you to review, making the overall process more painless and expedient. The complete membership renewal package will be emailed on Monday, October 17th. The initial deadline, including prizes, is Wednesday, November 30th, with all pricing and pertinent information will be included in your email. With the final renewal deadline set for Wednesday, February 1st.

The process will be as follows.



End of

Season

October 22nd

Ironman
Tournament
Day 1

October 23rd

Ironman Tournament On Monday, October 17th, you will receive three emails in succession.

- 1. The initial email will include a letter and attachments with all pertinent information/pricing for your 2023 membership renewal.
- 2. Simultaneously, the second email correspondence will include the fillable membership form from SignNow. This form is easy to complete, with a step-by-step process prompting you to completion.

3. The third email and final email will be to notify you that your package has been sent and hopefully received. (If you are planning an email change or prefer your package sent to an alternative email address, please let us know immediately, so all pertinent information reaches you in a timely fashion)

After you submit it, you can always reach out to the golf shop to help facilitate your renewal if you have any questions.

Annual Fairways/Green Aeration

Day	2
-----	---

Masa's Grill / All

Practice

Facilities

Final Day for the

2022 Season

October 22nd

October 23rd

Closed

Masa's Grill / All

Practice

Facilities

Off Season

Golf Shop Hours

9 am - 5pm

Closed

December 16th

- January 3rd for

Holidays

October 10th First tee and Practice Facility close at

October 11th and 12th
Golf Course/Practice Facility/Masa's Grill
- Closed!

Fairway topdressing will occur from October 11th - 17th and may interact will play.

Golf Shop

Open 1 hour prior to first tee time.

October 6th -Close (Oct 23)

8:00 am

Practice Facility & Masa's Grill/Patio

Masa's Grill Patio closed October 11th

Masa's Grill/ Practice Facility October 22nd Final Day Practice Facility

October 6th -Close (Oct 23)

> 8:00 am -4:30 pm

Wednesday's closure is one hour earlier to accommodate maintenance.

Irrigation Shut Down

With irrigation shut down in the southeast Kelowna corridor, the fall irrigation pressurization will begin on October 18th and is expected to be completed by October 20th. Please keep in mind that this process, while necessary and unavoidable, will cause on-course noise disruption. Unfortunately, with the immense size of the compressor needed to pressurize the entire irrigation system, it is not possible to stop the process as golfers are playing on the hole. Irrigation pressurization is also an integral part of the annual fall maintenance program. Thank you once more for your understanding during this critical maintenance process.

Respectfully, Gilles Dufort General Manager / Executive Professional The Harvest Golf Club LLP

Masa's Grill

October 6th -Close (Oct 22)

8 am

Hole #4 Renovations

With the renovations on hole #4 completed, THGC is

delighted with the end results of this tee expansion.

This change may provide slightly different playing characteristics and change the visual aesthetic of this already challenging par 3. tee walls have been laid down with bluegrass, and the tee boxes are laid with bent grass (same as other tees, fairways as greens). By the time of this writing, the process of laying sod is near completion; As the sod has been recently laid down, we would like to respectfully ask you to avoid walking on the tee box and the surrounding areas where sod has been laid as it will not root until next season. Any foot traffic on this newly sodded blue and bent grass will severely hinder the new turfs' ability to root for the coming season.

Closing Prime Rib Dinner

November 4th



<u>Menu</u>

1" Course

Roast Garlic & Cauliflower Soup truffle oil, parmesan crumble

2rd Course

Raspberry Sorbet

3rd Course

Slow Roasted Prime Rib whipped potatoes, seasonal vegetables, yorkshire pudding, red wine jus

4th Course

German Chocolate Cake

warm caramel, whipped cream & raspberries

\$60 Per Person
For more information,
Please contact Jeff Hutchinson or Mario Arango Rodriguez
at 250-862-3177
Limited to 120 covers

Reservations Required

Ironman Event

The 2022 Ironman Tournament is filling up fast! Saturday, October 22nd - Few Groups Remaining! Sunday, October 23rd - Many spots remaining

The cost is \$100 for members and \$125 for guests. This includes golf, shared cart, driving range, on-course beverage, premier buffet dinner and a GUARANTEED VALUED PRIZE!

Call or drop by the Golf Shop to sign up. (250) 862-3103

Bring a guest and help us celebrate the final weekend of the 2022 season.

Frost Delay

Even though Environment Canada's forecast calls for high daytime temperatures above 20 degrees, the possibility of frost in October is inherent. Please don't forget to check your email on days with frost for update emails or contact the Golf Shop.

Club Storage Pickup

We ask all members to please have their belongings retrieved from club/cart storage and lockers by October 23rd. Of course, your belongings can be retrieved beforehand if you'd like.

Reminder

SignNow

The Harvest Golf Club has been continuing to change to help reduce our carbon footprint. THGC will use a program called SignNow for all of its fillable forms. These forms will be received by email and are valid. If you receive one of these forms, please check your junk email, as some filters will file this in that folder. SignNow is very secure and is very similar to DocuSign. Many courses across Canada currently use this program.

On-Course Washrooms Closing

Last day Sunday, October 16th

October 24th

The Golf Shop will be closed on October 24th for staff appreciation day.